
Dear Parents and Guardians,

To enhance our programming in the Life Roles and Career Development strands of the

Health Curriculum, we are hosting a career fair here at Ecole Mother Teresa School

from 12:15-3:15 on Tuesday, April 23, 2024. Doing so will highlight the variety of careers

that are held by members of our community, and will be an opportunity to expose

students to careers that they may not have considered before.

We are asking for your assistance in making this event a success. We are looking for

volunteers in a variety of careers who would be willing to set up a small station in the

gathering area and share about their careers and education paths to small groups of

students. Some ideas might be to bring some information on a trifold or other visual,

tools of the trade that students can see, or a small activity or demonstration that will

showcase a skill necessary for that career.

Throughout the afternoon, students will explore the stations one class at a time in small

groups, asking several questions to complete a short activity that we will provide. Your

role would be to answer their questions and share your passion for what you do in the

way that works for you.

We appreciate your willingness to volunteer your time to provide this rich learning

opportunity for our students. If you would like to be part of this event, please reach out

to Danielle Keys at danielle.keys@rdcrs.ca

*Volunteers must have a current criminal record check on file, volunteer forms are

available to apply for this free of charge, please reach out if you need one.

Thank you for your assistance in making this a memorable and successful event for our

students!

Lynda Gamroth Danielle Keys
School Counsellor School Counsellor
lynda.gamroth@rdcrs.ca danielle.keys@rdcrs.ca
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